
Dear Nursery children, parents, carers and families, 

We hope that you are all still managing to keep safe, well and happy during these 
difficult times. We can see that you have been keeping very busy at home.  We love 

logging on to Tapestry and seeing all the wonderful activities you have been getting up 
to... craft, drawing, cooking, music, fairy doors, fairy gardens, funky fingers, outside 

aventures, bug collecting, bike riding, and much much more. The Nursery staff have been 
keeping equally busy with juggling home schooling their own children, working from 

home and most recently writing end of year progress reports for children who will be 
moving on to school next year. This week we are giving you some activity ideas from 

‘Thrive’.  Our school uses the Thrive approach to support the social and  emotional 
development of children. Now more than ever, we need to focus on the emotional wellbeing 
of our children, and so even if you don’t stick to the timetable we hope that there are some 
activities you will enjoy exploring together. We are very much looking forward to being 
able to welcome some children back to School and Nursery in the coming weeks and are 
extremely busy making preparations to make sure everyone is as safe as possble and the 

day runs smoothly.  Further details about arrangements will follow nearer the time. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Chalk, Mrs Jones and all the Nursery Team 

 

  



 
Celebrate your child for who 
they are! 

 


